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May Hth, 1927,

Dr. A. L. Lockwood, 
164 Bloor Street, 
Toronto, Ont»

My dear Dr. Lockwood:-

Lady Currie Joins me In
thanking you once more for your very great kind­
ness to us during our visit to Toronto last week 
end. You did everything possible to make 
stay a pleasant one and you succeeded.

I wish also to congratulate 
you on the success of Saturday evening*s function. 
It encourages me very much to know that McGill 
men and women remain so interested in what we are 
trying to do here to make McGill’s position un­
doubted.

our

I an looking forward to
seeing you when I go up to the military functions 
next week.

With kindest wishes, I am,

Tours faithfully.

Principal.


